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I 5E August 12, 1982
'

Portland General Electric Company
Trojan Nuclear Plant CPY-649-82
P.O. Box 439
Rainier, Oregon 97048 i .-:w ,

(503)556-3713

Mr. R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator
US-Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Dear Sir,.

In reference to our letters dated June 15, 1982 to R. H. Engelken (CPY-
465-82) and July 20, 1982 to R. H. Engelken (CPY-580-82) concerning'the
nonoperability of certain seismic monitoring equipment, SR-6340, Bottom
of Containment Triaxial Peak Accelerograph and SR-6341, Containment
Foundation Triaxial Response-Spectrum Recorder, have been returned to
service. ST-6336, the Triaxial Time-History Recording Accelerograph
system, has been replaced with new equipment from a different manufac-
turer and is installed. This new equipment has not been calibrated on
site yet due to lack of special calibration equipment, procedures and
training. The vendor is scheduled to be on site August 14 and 15 to
calibrate the trigger and accelerographs, and return the week of August
30 to calibrate the electronics in the Control Room.

Based on the above information it is estimated that the Triaxial Time-
History Recording Accelerograph will be returned to service by Septem-
ber 10, 1982.

Sincerely,

GP
C. Yundt
General Manager

CPY/DWS/DLB:mif
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